

Minutes from Pinebelt Pacer meeting on November 4th, 2018

Attendance: Charles, Stacy, Vern, Jim, Jason, Terry, Becky, Jane, Julie, Nestor, Minutes transcribed by Audrey

Meeting called by President Charles Jackson.

Jane, Race Director for Steam Whistle began meeting with update of Steam Whistle12K. Sweat pants and sweat shirts will be offered for those preregistered. Pre-registration has been established by mail in and also on runsignup.com. Becky is responsible for the food for the day of the event. Charles will mark the course. The event will be chip timed by Diva Timing.

Charles opened discussion for 20th Anniversary Feb. 10th run. Terri and Jason supported use of funds procured at race to benefit ARC and will assist with awards and race support. The venue suggested was So Pro.

Membership dues were discussed and it was decided to keep dues as they are. An end of year business meeting was discussed with date pending to elect/confirm officers for 2019.

A Christmas run downtown was discussed. Nothing was confirmed, just discussion.

The sale of the pacer trailer was discussed for perhaps selling for approximately 1000 dollars. This will be discussed in the future.

Julie Teater brought to discussion financial concerns. This was an open dialogue between club members.

Meeting was adjourned after much discussion regarding finances between Julie Teater and club members.

Audrey Jackson